TYENDINAGA RESERVE NEWSLETTER

June 21, 1984

GENERAL COUNCIL MEETING

Will be held at Quinte Mohawk School on Tuesday, June 26, 1984 at 7:30 p.m. re: 999 Year Lease (Shannonville) --

PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND.

MOHAWK LANDING

Chief and Council wish to thank everyone who worked, took part in, and attended our Bi-Centennial Days and Mohawk Landing. With your co-operation you made our three days a great celebration.

Good luck to each and everyone.

Chief Earl R. Hill

MOHAWK AGRICULTURAL SOCIETY

Fair book Prizelists are now out. Copies are available at the Band Office, from Marilyn Brant or at His & Hers Hairstyling.

Regular meetings are the third Monday of each month, but the next meeting will be July 2, 1984, 8:00 p.m. in the Guild Hall. (All meetings are held in the Guild Hall at the Community Centre.)

Garden competition to be held during the month of July 1984. If interested in entering, please contact Marilyn Brant, 967-1129.